
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Purchase of a 2017 Utility Truck 

 

DATE: January 17, 2017 
 

 

BACKGROUND 
 

The water/sewer department is in need of a new utility truck; the current truck is a 2000 and is 

getting costly to repair. We received a state bid from Ranger Chevrolet for a 2017 3500 

Chevrolet Silverado 4x4 in the amount of $26,061.16. The purchase has been included in the 

Water and Sewer CIP fund for this year. 

        

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Motion to approve the purchase of the 2017 Utility Truck from Ranger Chevrolet as 

recommended by the Public Works Director  
 


